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Water service outages planned for the nights of October 9th and 
October 14th    
 
Ridgway, CO – Water service outages will take place the 
nights of Thursday, October 9th and Tuesday, October 
14th for all Ridgway water customers.  
 
In order for Ridgway Valley Enterprises (Ridgway Valley), 
on behalf of the Town of Ridgway, to move forward to 
the next stages of the Ductile Iron Pipe Replacement 
Project, they need to tie in the brand new segment of 
C900 PVC pipe into the pressure reducing station 
located at the  south end of S Amelia St. This work will 
require a temporary water service outage on the night of Thursday, October 9th. The work is 
expected to take several hours and will occur between the hours of 10:00 p.m. and 3:00 a.m.  
 
Similarly, on the night of Tuesday, October 14th, Ridgway Valley will put a temporary water line 
in service from the pressure reducing station located at the south end of S Amelia St. to Sabeta 
Dr., which will require another temporary water service outage. The work is also expected to take 
several hours and will occur between the hours of 10:00 p.m. and 3:00 a.m.  
 
The Town of Ridgway apologizes for any inconvenience to our customers and asks for your 
patience as we complete this important work. Please know that crew members will strive to 
minimize the outages as much as possible. For questions about this disruption or for more 
information about the Ductile Iron Pipe Replacement Project, please call the Town of Ridgway at 
970-626-5308. 
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